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Background: 

My relationship to a gentle pet dog " " is a petsitter and a neighbour of her owners 

 family" between early 2018 and March 2019. I live next door to the family. 

On the 5th of March 2019, my relationship to  family broke down after the increasing sign of 

dog's poor health and one whole night of dog barking in distress being left at home alone and 

irresponsible owners told me to get 'ear plugs'. 

The 6th of March on the following day, I visited RSPCA head office in Yagoona and filed the cruelty 

report with supporting evidence. On the 7th of March I lodged the matter online with Innerwest 

council. 

I last saw  dog walking in my house, looking distressed and hungry in the late afternoon on the 

7th of March 2019. Her death has now been confirmed.  

My pledge to Parliament of New South Wales and The Government of Commonwealth of Australia 

for taking appropriate actions to preventing and instigating the current animal laws, local councils 

and NSW RSPCA processes and policies in place. 

With my best regards, 

 

 

 

 




